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It is my opinion that having to prove citizenship in order to vote should be required at 

every election opportunity.  While I do not think mail-in voting is a major problem in 

Oregon, at the age of 89, I am still willing to have to appear in person to vote as long 

as I am able.  Voting must be restored as a true obligation, privilege, and best 

method of installing leadership.   


